
    
  

     

Photonics Meeting in Warsaw
October 21st, 2021

JOIN US ON THE

International Day of
Photonics 

Meeting of
OSA/SPIE/IEEE
student chapters

On the occasion of the International Day of Photonics, we are pleased to invite
representatives of SPIE/OSA/IEEE student chapters to a Discussion and
Integration Meeting at the International Centre for Translational Eye
Research (ICTER) in Wola, Warsaw.

The Meeting is organized by the OSA chapter from the Institute of Physical
Chemistry of the Polish Academy of Sciences and ICTER, under the umbrella of the
Photonics Society of Poland and Polish Technological Platform on Photonics.

*%7CARCHIVE%7C*
https://ichf.edu.pl/en
http://www.icter.pl/
http://photonics.pl/
http://pptf.pl/en/pptf-2/


The aim of this Meeting is to identify the needs of Photonics and Optics Scientific
Circles, to create the possibility of coordinated actions at the national and European
levels, aimed at obtaining additional funding for the activities of OSA/SPIE and IEEE
Circles.

SPIE/OSA/IEEE Presidents are strongly encouraged to nominate one or two
representatives from each chapter and confirm their attendance by e-mail
(mwojtkowski@ichf.edu.pl) by Thursday, October 14, 2021.

The Meeting will take place on Thursday, October 21st from 11:15 until
16:00 hs in the ICTER seminar room at 10A Skierniewicka Street, ground
floor. Travel expenses will be reimbursed, the catering is included.

The International Centre for Translational Eye Research (MAB/2019/12) project is
carried out within the International Research Agendas programme of the
Foundation for Polish Science co-financed by the European Union under the
European Regional Development Fund.
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